
 

 

20th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Overstone would like to offer all of the children in year six the opportunity to attend extra 

support/challenge sessions after school on a Tuesday from 3.15 - 4.15 pm. The sessions will 

begin on Tuesday 27th September and continue up until the end of year assessments in May 

2017.  

 

The aim of these sessions is to offer extra support or extension activities to enable all of 

the children to reach their full potential before they move on to secondary school. Initially, 

the focus will be on maths, but support and challenge in other subjects will be offered as the 

year progresses. The sessions will be led by myself but other teachers will also take groups 

during the sessions. 

 

Help will also be offered for homework tasks during these sessions should it be required. If 

you would like your child to attend then please complete and return the reply slip below. If 

your child cannot attend a session, staff members must be notified beforehand. If a session 

has to be cancelled for any reason then parents will be notified by email or telephone. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Mr M McArthur 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I give permission for ____________________________ to attend support/challenge 

sessions every Tuesday from 3.15 - 4.15 pm. 

 

After the booster/challenge session s/he will walk home / be collected / attend after school 

club  (please delete as necessary) 
 
 

Signed___________________________ 

 

Print Name________________________ 

 

Date_____________________________ 




